The Woods Edge Estates Section lll Annual Meeting for 2020 was canceled due to COVID.
The following message was posted on the woodsedgeestates.org website:

We look forward to announcing a new date and location for the canceled Annual Meeting after the community feels
comfortable meeting in groups. Commissioner Andy Meyers has been invited to address the property owners with a
question/answer session after his presentation.



